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WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
MONDAY, December 8 
12:00 - 1:00 Fabulous Divinity School Choir Practice 
 All Faith Chapel 
 
TUESDAY, December 9 
 
WEDNESDAY, December 10 
10:00 - 11:00  Worship Service – All Faith Chapel 

ADVENT SERVICE Led by Hollie Woodruff and others 
in the DISCIPLES OF CHRIST Tradition 
with music from the Fabulous VDS Choir 

 
THURSDAY, December 11 
Last Day of Classes 
 
FRIDAY, December 12 
Reading Day 
10:00 - 11:00  Coffee Hour 
 Commons Room 
2:10  Faculty Meeting – PDR  
  
 
**************************  
Labor and Justice 
If you are interested in opportunities to help the AFL-CIO organize this December and 
participate in events starting next week, contact the Nashville Peace and Justice Center 
at 321-9066 or visit them at www.nashvillejusticepeace.org.  Your participation can help 
workers retain the basic human right to form unions to improve their lives. 
 
***************************  
MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE MONDAY BEFORE CLASSES START! 
King David as a biblical figure has generated centuries of 
historical investigation and imaginative interpretation. On January 
12, 2004, graduate students in Vanderbilt's Hebrew Bible program 
will feature this fascinating phenomenon in our first annual Hebrew 
Bible Symposium: "Does Biblical History Have a Future? David as a 
test case for Historical Criticism." In addition to student papers 
and plenary discussion, the conference will offer two keynote 
speakers: Baruch Halpern of the University of Pennsylvania and 
Steven McKenzie of Rhodes College. Both are senior scholars in the 
field who have recently published books on David.  Vanderbilt's own 

http://www.nashvillejusticepeace.org/


Joel Harrington and Annalisa Azzoni will give responses. 
The Sessions themselves are free to students.  A nice Zoe's lunch 
is available at a $5.00 charge to students. 
Brochures are forthcoming in your boxes. 
For more information contact: 
Stephanie Wyatt 
stephanie.m.wyatt@vanderbilt.edu 
(615) 298-5323 
  
*******************************  
Job Postings 
 
At this point in time, I expect to be hiring two part-time student employees to  
begin working in the Spring semester.  Hours will likely be 10-12 per week with  
more needed immediately for book rush, and other important days such as  
Customer Appreciation Days in March. 
 
The preference is for students in their first or second year so as to minimize  
turnover and create continuity.  If all works out, this can be a position held  
for the duration of your schooling here. 
 
Please contact me by next Monday, December 8th if you are interested or want  
more information.  I hope to have conversational interviews with people next  
week so hiring can take place before the holiday and schedules can be worked  
out now.  Because of the luxury of two full-time people we have at this  
Cokesbury that many seminary stores do not have, I anticipate most school  
breaks being open for student employees.  However, that will be discussed on a  
case by case basis. 
 
If you have applied for a position here in the past and would like to again,  
please do so. 
 
You can contact me via email, by phone (322-7230), or by stopping by the store. 
 
Andrea L. Roth Murdock 
Manager, Cokesbury at Vanderbilt 
322-7230 
 
********************  
 
 
If you have information/announcements to be included in the E-Communicator please 
email the information to sherry.willis@vanderbilt.edu  All information must be received 
by noon on Thursday for the following week's E-Communicator. 
 
 
 


